
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date: June 17, 2021 

Item description/summary: 

Returning to in-person committee and Board meetings. This item was discussed in committees. We 
intend to return to in-person meetings for July for both committees and Board meetings. I have 
discussed this with Kevin Mallen at Yuba County as they have had in-person meetings for some time 
now. Per the discussion with Kevin and review of the current state guidelines we can go back to in-
person meetings but because Cal-OSHA mandates that staff must wear masks even if vaccinated. For 
the sake of this discussion Board members and legal counsel are also considered staff.   

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

None 

 

Employee Feedback 

None 

 

Sample Motion: 

Would like a consensus from the Board about returning to in-person meetings.  

Prepared by: 

John Tillotson, P.E., General Manager 

 

 


